Re: Rochester Hills Museum survey

messsage

Gail Berry-Tripp <miamimom960@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 3, 2014 at 5:14 PM

To: Pat McKay <mckayp@rochesterhills.org>

Pat,

We love having you, the Museum as our neighbor. None of the events have presented any problems. We
strongly believe that this Museum is a treasure and that the more exposure to the public the better. More people
within this community need to be exposed to the wonderful programs and the jewel we have. Anything that brings
in revenue for the continued support is fine by us. | don't think that the City appreciates what a great job you and
your staff do. The hours that you and your staff put in and always with a smile. This is not a 9-5 job! We often see
Sue leaving late at night after functions as well as you. The Pumpkinfest is by far one of the best we have ever
seen, it truly reflects positively on our community. | know that | often have people commenting to me after finding

out where we live that they had attended and thought it was fantastic.

Please know that the BerryTripp's, residing at 960 E. Tienken, otherwise known as "the Sign of the Black & White
Cow" wholeheartedly support you!

Gail & Dave
Sent from my iPad

On Sep 3, 2014, at 12:39 PM, Pat McKay <mckayp@rochesterhills.org> wrote:

September 3, 2014
Dear Neighbors:

So, how are we doing?

Are we a good neighbor?

We are growing and serving our community! Our Calf Barn has become a
very popular venue since Phase 1 work was completed in 2013. We have
hosted a wide range of events — graduation parties, hoedowns, lectures,
vintage base ball matches, weddings, receptions, and more.

As you may know, the Calf Barn was acquired by the City of Rochester
Hills in 1989. In 1991, the Calf Barn roof collapsed and was carefully
removed. The building deteriorated until 2012 when we raised enough




Good neighbor

Favonnado

Sandy Bornor <sbornor@comcast.net> Wed, Sep 3, 2014 at 2:21 PM

To: Pat McKay <mckayp@rochesterhills.org>

Pat, ’
Since | am the closest neighbor | thought you would want my input. We have no problems with your events at

all. We have always enjoyed seeing the brides across the street and the receptions haven't been disruptive. We
sometimes listen to the bands but in all honesty, we can't really hear it that much. You've always been a good
neighbor! | hope the city council awards you what you want.

Sandy Bornor and Dan Browning

Sent from my iPad




Hey there
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lorrijberry@gmail.com <lorrijberry@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 4, 2014 at 3:34 PM
To: "mckayp@rochesterhills.org” <mckayp@rochesterhills.org>

You are just another member of our good neighbors club. How very fortunate we are to live in Stoney Creek
village and cudos to you Pat for all your vision regarding the development of our wonderful historic village.




